
 

 
 
 
June 20, 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Thank you for your interest in MicroCare Standard Presaturated Isopropyl Alcohol (IPA) Wipe 
Tubs and Refills (Part #MCC-IPA99W, MCC-IPA99WR, MCC-IPA7W, MCC-IPA70WR). 
 
According to the California Consumer Product regulation, section 94510 exemptions, 
subsection b, these products are not for sale to consumers in California, only for use in 
manufacturing process. 
 
To be compliant with the state of California, we recommend that you add the following wording 
to your marketing materials: “Not for sale to consumers in California, only for use in 
manufacturing process.” 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your MicroCare Sales Manager.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


